
“It is surprising to notice that even from the earliest age, man finds the greatest satisfaction in feeling independent. The exalting feeling of being sufficient to oneself comes as a
revelation” - Dr. Maria Montessori

We hope that our Half Term Break brought some much needed rest for the students. We were excited to welcome everyone back to school at
the beginning of this week and were thrilled to introduce our Casa students to their brand new learning environment. As a school we celebrated
Halloween and are looking forward to exploring the new themes for the month of November! Our Casa students will be learning about the
Cayman Culture - including the plants and animals found in Cayman, some of the local dishes we eat and our National Cultural Celebration,
Pirate’s Week! We are especially happy to welcome our Casa parents into our Work Cycle this month for Parent Observations. 
Our Toddler Students will be exploring the theme, ‘Caring For Ourselves’, which will include learning about the five senses, identifying various
emotions that we all have, and focusing on developing independent self-care skills. 
We look forward to another wonderful month at MSC and sitting down with you to discuss your child’s progress and achievements. Have a lovely
month ahead! 

Please mark your calendars for our Christmas Concert and
Celebration for Wednesday, December 13th at 6pm in the
evening. 

More About Montessori!

Parent Teacher meetings will take place this month! 
Toddler Meetings will take place the week beginning November 6th and Casa
Meetings will take place the week beginning November 20th. 
This is a wonderful opportunity for you to sit down with your child’s teachers
to discuss their time at school and progress over the first term. You will also
get a chance to see some of the materials they have been working with in
the classroom and discuss individual goals moving forward. 
 Sign-up documents for the meetings will be posted outside classroom doors
this week. Please let us know if you have any questions about this!

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS

Please take some time to watch this video. This month we have featured a video that shows the beauty of the Montessori classroom community. Mixed-aged
groupings in Montessori environments are fundamental to our philosophy. Peer to peer learning and mentorship is one of the wonderful benefits Montessori
learning gives us. We hope you enjoy this video. Feel free to ask any questions that you may have! - PEER TO PEER LEARNING - Montessori Guide 

November 2023

https://vimeo.com/78782805
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Quinn’s 4th
Birthday!

Amir’s 3rd
Birthday!

Family Coffee
Morning in the

Garden
8:45-10:45am

School Inservice
Afternoon:

School is closes at
12pm

Allegra’s 3rd
Birthday

Toddler Parent
Teacher Meetings

begin 
Casa Parent

Observations begin

29 30

Public Holiday -
Remembrance

Day
School is closed

Casa Parent
Teacher Meetings

begin 

A’Mari’s 5th
Birthday!

CASA FIELD TRIP




